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I SUPPORT [SB 1513] 

 

It is unreasonable to re-create ''slavery' for any and all reasons. 

 

The two-week notice of 'over-time' is certainly a weird remedy. 

 

If the employee were under contract and as a condition of their employment, the 

employee was made aware and assented to condition of the immediate and 

unplanned over-time, the condition might be viewed as one of adhesion. This 

scenario presents a challenge to [SB 1513]. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 


